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ICT Mahidol offered congratulations to the Faculty of Science for its 64th founding 

anniversary 

 

 
 
On 21 October, 2022 – the Faculty of Information and Communication Technology, 

Mahidol University (ICT Mahidol), led by Mrs. Amornrat Chairat, Deputy Dean for Resources 
Administration, as the representative of the Dean, offered congratulations to the Faculty of 
Science for its 64th founding anniversary. On this occasion, Mrs. Amornrat Chairat was welcomed 
by Asst. Prof. Dr. Adisak Romsang, Assistant Dean for Student Affairs and Alumni Engagement at 
the Lecture Theatre, the Faculty of Science, Mahidol University, Salaya Campus. 
 
Source: https://www.ict.mahidol.ac.th/64th-anniversary-of-faculty-of-science/  
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